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The LEP Project Team has completed the review of the submissions received from the community in 
response to the public exhibition of the Draft Ballina Local Environmental Plan 2010.  Each submission 
has been considered and is addressed in the reporting to the meeting of Council's Environmental and 
Sustainability Committee to be held on 17 and 19 May 2011. 
 
The submissions have been addressed in Attachment 1 to the principal report in the Committee 
business agenda.  The address of the submissions and associated recommendations are based on the 
issues raised.  In order to locate the recommendation(s) relevant to your submission or a submission 
of interest, it is suggested that you follow the following steps: 

1. Using the Community Submissions Index, determine the number of the submission you are 
interested in. 

2. Within your pdf reader, carry out a search for the selected submission number in Attachment 1. 
 
If you are interested in a particular topic, you may also search for key words of interest such as 
'environment', 'subdivision' or 'bulky goods'. 
 
You can also review Attachment 1 based on the issue headings contained in the document.  In using 
the document this way, approaches recommended with respect to other submissions under a topic can 
be viewed. 
 
If you have any queries or would like clarification with respect to your submission, please do not 
hesitate to contact Council's LEP Project Team on telephone 6686 1284. 
 

 


